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Hello everyone, 
I hope you have all had a good week and are enjoying all the fantastic opportunities the 
children are enjoying at the moment—from trips and visits to workshops and assemblies. 
We are certainly having an exciting run up to Christmas. 
Please take some time to read the newsletter, and any other letters coming your way this 
week and next, to make sure that you don’t miss out on anything special. 
Have a great weekend everyone! 
Sue Simmons, Headteacher. 

The school newsletter for children, parents and carers of Thornton Primary School. 

Reminders! 
 We are over the moon that so many parents have shown an interest in 

joining us on the trip to see Treasure Island at the Old REP Theatre. 
There are still some tickets left but please hurry if you would like one, 
as we expect that they will all have gone by Monday! 

 

 Mrs Simmons’ next Coffee Morning will be on Wednesday 9th December at the usual 
time of 9.00am. In this meeting we will be focussing on ways of helping your child with 
reading.  

Year 5 Trip to the River Cole 

“I think that the trip was really awesome and fun because we found out lots of new things 

about the River Cole. Also, I liked finding out about how erosion wore out the old ridge and 

the path. I found out that there were some creatures in 

the river.” - Ismail 5TR 

“The trip was very fun because parents could come and 

we learned new things about the river, like the river goes 

into three other rivers then goes into the North Sea!” - 

Ruquyah 5TR 
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RNH Abdul-Rahman  

Muhammad 

Alishba Saeed 

1LH Aamina Ali Aryan Mohammed 

2ST Maha Khokar Safa Idrees 

3AA Hoor-Ul-Ain Iqbal Azaan Zishan 

3AS Danyal Muhammed Rayhan Waseem 

3LC Raheece Ajmul Ruqayyah Hussain 

3NI Nasir Suliman Mehreen Ansar 

3RM Tayba Nisa Zakir Khalil 

4CT Alisha Bi Lily Room 

4HA Hawwa Altaf Jayden Savage 

4JW Alishba Aamar Shamari Robinson 

4RE Ruqiyah Anwar Mustafa Qabil 

4SJ Aleena Ifzal Jack Ross 

5CH Ilsah Ebrar Isaac Tariq 

5BH Sanehah Nadeem Anoushah Khan 

5SA Aleena Hussain Hasnain Shah 

5SL Samrah Abbas Rasan Wasfe 

5TR Saneha Nisa Safira Saeed 

6EB Hamza Javaid Humza Itheshaam 

6EH Malaikha Wajid Noor Fazila Bibi 

6JR Qassam Mohammed Malika Ahmadzai 

6KG Alisha Saeed Usman Mohammed 

6NW Jokebed Mabela Mehak Mehmood 

6RR Abdul Qadir Sunaina Ahmed 

 

Scholastic Book Fair Total 
Thank you to everybody who came and supported our School Book Fair. We hope you are enjoying 

reading all of the books you bought! A grand total of £712.96 was raised throughout the week.  

This money will go towards buying new books for our school and class libraries. 

Christmas Panto Dates 
We are very excited about our 
trips to the Old REP Theatre to watch Treasure 
Island over the next couple of weeks. The 
performances start at 1.15pm, so if you have a 
ticket please make sure you are on time to 
catch the coach from school no later than 
12.15pm. We aim to arrive back to school at 
approximately 4pm.  

Wednesday 2nd Dec:  Year 3 

Thursday 3rd Dec:  Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 

Wednesday 16th Dec:  Year 4 

Thursday 17th Dec:  Year 5 & Year 6 

Christmas Dinner Dates 
This year we have a number of 
places for parents to join the children for a 
school Christmas Dinner. Please read the 
letter that has been sent home today for full 
details. Tickets will be available from 
9.30am-3pm on Monday and allocated on 
a first come first served basis. 
Tuesday 8th December 
Reception, Year 1 & 2 – from 11:45am  
Wednesday 9th December  
Years 3 & 4  from 12:00pm 
Thursday 10th December  
Years 5 & 6 from 12:30pm 
 


